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St. Germain, Dante

From: Marianne Bryant <mbdb56@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 2:42 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: 9300 old bardstown rd proposed housing

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe 

 

I am opposed to this project of more housing adjacent to Bardstown rd.  Traffic on bardstown rd is a nightmare.   Until 
the infrastructure is changed to accommodate more traffic, zoning and planning needs to put the brakes on any new 
construction.  There are already a couple of apartment complexes going up that need to be accounted in any traffic 
studies  
 
Marianne Bryant , property owner 
10335 Venado Dr 
Louisville Ky 40291 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


